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Dredging at Mgarr Harbour – Gozo 
 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that dredging and 

quay upgrading works will be carried out at Mgarr Harbour – Gozo. 

 

These works will be carried out in phases within the area between the red line and the 

intermediate coastline as shown on attached chart. 

 

Phase 1 (dredging) will be carried out within the area shown hatched in red on attached 

chart and will start on Monday 4th March 2019. 

 

All vessels, moorings and related ground tackle lying in this area are to be removed 

immediately and not later than Friday 22nd February 2019.  

 

No liability whatsoever will be accepted for any loss or damage made to any vessel, 

moorings and associated ground tackle if left lying in the area after the stipulated date 

 

  

Charts Affected: BA 211D, 211A, 2537 

 

 

 




